
Nusa TeNggara associaTioN (NTa) FuNdraiser diNNer 9 May 2022 
 

 
Dear Rotary Club Members and Supporters, 
 
We are fortunate to have such good group of Rotary friends and supporters. 
 
Your club members worked tirelessly to make the Nusa Tenggara Association (NTA) 
Fundraiser Dinner such a success. 
 
We achieved an outstanding result, but also an incredible amount of good-will and fellowship was 
on display during the evening between Rotarians and the Indonesian community. 
 

141 people attended, including 4 Guests. 
 

Final profit for the event: $12,000  !! 
 
 
We had the following dignitaries attend: 
 
·        Bapak Vedi Kurnia Buana – Consulate General of the Republic of Indonesia for NSW, Qld, SA 
 
·        Pak Abdul Nazar - Information, Social and Cultural Affairs Consul 
 
·        Pak Ahmad Firman Sejati - Economic Consul 
 
·        Indonesia Business Council – Pak Josep Rustam 
 
·        DG Lindsay May 
 
·        PDG Pam Pritchard 
 
·        State Member for Willoughby Tim James 
 
·        Rotary Club of Chatswood Roseville - Michael MacQuillan 
 
·        Rotary Club of Lane Cove - President Lalitha Warren 
 
·        Rotary Club of Northbridge - President Jon Gidney 
 
·        Rotary Club of North Sydney Sunrise - President Allen Colburt 
 
·        Rotary Club of Turramurra - President Rebecca Matanle 
 
·        Rotary Club of Upper Northern Beaches - Eric Gidney 
 
·        Rotary Club of West Pennant Hills Cherrybrook - President Keith Ball 
 
 
 



 
 
This result is a credit to the incredible committee members and volunteers who worked so hard to 
make this event a success. 
 
The evening was a culmination of many weeks effort and I appreciate your patience and 
commitment. 
 
It would be remiss of me if I did not thank a few key people from our club. 
 
Stephanie Heighes NTA Operations Manager          
 
Andre Hariman  Indonesian Food 
 
Tony Coote  Treasurer  and Confirmation of attendees 
 
Tony Makin  Supporting role 
 
Alex  Jugueta  Seating and greeting                    
 
Douglas Lam  IT and Music 
 
Janelle Craig  MC (at short notice!!) 
 
Robert Clark  Photographer 
 
Julianne Stanton Room Styling, helped by many Rotary partners.  
 
Ian Burnet  Raffle 
 
Most importantly, I know the funds will be spent wisely in the villages and schools in NTT, where it is 
needed. 


